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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I oppose the Bureau of Land Management's plan to reduce wild horses to a 1 horse/4,000 acre ratio. Wild horses

benefit our public lands, and they should be protected under the 1971 Wild Free-Roaming Horses &amp; Burros

Act. I ask you to responsibly act to protect wild horses and burros. Stop the roundups.  

Thank you.  


